
If you were not present during the Market Beef weigh-in 

on March 9th, or you do not plan on attending small ani-

mal (Sheep, Goats, Hogs, Bucket Calves) weigh in on April  

27th, you must call and make an appointment with Ag 

Agent Kallie Turner, to tag your animals before May 1st. 

There are no open class divisions for livestock at the coun-

ty fair, so animals not tagged by May 1 will not be eligible 

to show during the Kingman County & 4-H Fair this coming 

summer. Call Kallie to set up an appointment, (620) 532-

5131 or email kalliet@ksu.edu 

4-H Livestock Tagging 

Horse deadlines are quickly approaching, are you prepared? 

All Horse ID and Coggins Health Papers must be up to date 

and turned into the Extension Office by May 1st. Please 

watch your emails as we get closer to the summer months 

for a schedule of Horse Project Practice. Horses must have ID 

papers signed and Coggins papers on file before they are eli-

gible to be exhibited during 4-H events.  

District Horse show entries are due June 10th. The Show is 

on Thursday June 27th in Hutch. 

Horse Project Members 

To be eligible to sell an item, livestock 

or foods at the Kingman County Fair 

Premium Auction or Purple Ribbon Food 

Auction, members must complete a 

minimum of two items from the County, 

Regional or State Level AND attend at 

least three club meetings from August 

2018-July 2019.  

Contact the Extension Office for the 

Kingman County and 4-H Fair Premium 

Auction Eligibility Requirements form. 

**This form is due the same date as 

fair pre-entry for the current upcoming 

fair** 

Please call the Extension Office with any 

questions (620)-532-5131. 

There will be numerous changes to the fair book this year in order to keep it as close to the State Fair 

Rule book as possible. Please keep an eye out on the Kingman County Fair Website: 

http://www.kingmancounty4hfair.com  for the updated book.  

If you are planning on showing or selling any 

livestock during the fair it is important to re-

member the Show and Sale Dress Code: 

 Youth should wear a long or short sleeved  

collared shirt/blouse tucked into good, clean 

jeans or khaki pants, and sturdy, closed-toe 

shoes (boots are highly recommended). Youth 

should not wear t-shirts; tank tops; low-cut 

shirts; sheer blouses; sleeveless shirts; or ball 

caps.  

 

Kallie will be gone for Training June 3-5th and 

then at Camp from June 10th– 15th. June 6th 

WILL BE THE FINAL DAY AVAILABLE. Call or E-

mail Kallie to set up a time. (620)532-5131 or 

kalliet@ksu.edu 

State Fair and Kansas Junior Live-
stock Show Commercial Heifer, 
Swine, Sheep, & Meat Goat Nomina-
tions need to be tagged by June 6th 
at 5PM.  


